
Earl Hoff 
President 
Peachtree Homeowner's Association 

Matrix Business Consulting 
340 E 1st Ave., Suite 300 
Broomfield, CO 80020 

Re: Insurance Claims 

I wish to take this opportunity to extend to your firm our appreciation for your 
efforts in representing Collindale III Condo Association (Peachtree), on our 
recent insurance claim. 

Your knowledge and guidance allowed the association to recover damages that 
our insurance company had disputed earlier and ultimately settled our claim for 
an amount that pleased the homeowners at Peachtree. 

I would not hesitate to utilize your services in the future and would recommend 
Matrix Business Consulting to any potential client. 

Thank you again. 

Sincerely yours, 

 


